
HUNTINGTON BY THE VILLAGE HOA BI-MONTHLY MEETING 

NOVEMBER 24, 2020 

 

On November 24, members of the Board of Directors met for a scheduled bi-monthly meeting. 

Meeting was at the Carrollwood Cultural Center and began at 7:27 pm.  Present were Jeanice Horn, 
Janice Eastburn, Diane Hendrix and David Drake with Ameri-tech Property Management.  Alec Torrens 
was absent.  Phylis Zaborek was absent recuperating from surgery. 

 

2021 Budget – The 2021 budget was reviewed and discussed.  Jeanice motioned to approve the budget, 
2nd by Diane and Janice.  The 2021 budget was approved. 

Minutes from 9/22/20 meeting – The minutes were read out loud by Jeanice.  Motion to approve by 
Diane and 2nd by Janice.  Minutes from 9/22/20 were approved. 

 

Minutes from 11/21/2019 Annual Meeting – Minutes were read out loud by Jeanice. Motion to accept 
made by Jeanice, 2nd by Janice.  Minutes from 11/21/2019 meeting were approved.   

Minutes from Organizational meeting of 11/21/2019 were read out loud by  Jeanice.  Motion to approve 
the minutes made by Jeanice, in favor were Janice and Diane. Organizational minutes were approved. 

Bi-monthly meeting of 11/21/2019 – Minutes were read out loud by Jeanice.  Motion to approve made 
by Janice and 2nd by Jeanice.  Minutes from 11/21/2019 bi-monthly meeting were approved. 

Motion to adjourn the bi-monthly meeting made by Jeanice.  Meeting was adjourned at 7:42. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Diane Hendrix, Secretary 


